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Consu=ers Power Ccepany
ATTN : Mr. R. 3. DeWitt

Manager of Nuclear
Plant Operations

212 West Michigan Avenue
Jackson, MI .9201

Gentle =en:

This acknowledges receipt of your letter dated September 8, 1978,
infor=ing us of the steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance18, 1978. We will examine youridentified in our letter dated August
corrective action during a future inspection.

a telephone conversation was held betweenOn Septenber 20, 1978,
Mr. D. Hof fman of your staff and Messrs. J. Donahue and T. Madeda
of this office to obtain clarification of your response to itens18, 1978. Our
4, 5 and 6 of the enclosure to our letter of August
understanding of your responses is contained in the enclosure to

If our understanding is not correct, please advise
this letter.
this office within ten days.

Those catters discussed in the enclosure to this letter are con-sidered exe:pt from disclosure according to the NRC's " Rules ofConse-
Practice," Part 2, Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations.
quently, the enclosure to this letter will not be placed in the
Public Docu=ent Rocc.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.
Sincerely,

'$'
ff . A. Eind, Chier.

Saf eguards Branch
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